

Newport Residents Association Inc.

PO Box 1180 Newport Beach NSW 2106 President - Gavin Butler (gebutler@aapt.net.au) 0409 395 102 Vice-President - Kyle Hill 0412 221 962 Hon. Secretary - (wendydunnet@gmail.com) 0418 161 074 Hon. Treasurer - Bill Thomson 0437 405 442

www.newport.org.au

9th October 2017

Mr Mark Ferguson Chief Executive Officer Northern Beaches Council PO Box 882 MONA VALE

Dear Mr Ferguson

Re: Footpaths Barrenjoey Rd Shopping Precinct, Newport

Over the last few months, the brick paved footpaths along Barrenjoey Rd shops in Newport have been dug up by a Utility provider who has not yet made good on the repair work. Instead, just using the cheapest possible solution of bitumen paving.

As you can see from the attached photographs taken on Friday 6th October 2017 the result is a very ugly and uneven surface that is both contrary to the Newport upgrade done by Council and dangerous to pedestrians. We have had a number of complaints from elderly residents concerned for their safety. This blight on our Village extends from the Mobil Service station to Robertson Rd with markings on the footpath (for future work) all the way to Coles Parade.

Please, as Chief Executive of the Northern Beaches Council, we ask you to enforce the Company responsible to make good our footpaths as they were.

Yours sincerely

Wendy Dunnet Secretary

Cc Ben Taylor





Sent from my iPhone









Sent from my iPhone



